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Parent Survey Summary 

STANDARD 1: Purpose and Direction 4.18 (4.15) 

STANDARD 2: Governance and Leadership 4.07 (3.99) 

STANDARD 3: Teaching and Assessing for Learning 3.99 (3.98) 

STANDARD 4: Resources and Support Systems 4.11 (4.05) 

STANDARD 5: Using Results for Continuous Improvement  4.03 (3.99) 

 

Award Winners! 

Tierra Krivohlavek, Tamisha Krivohlavek, Austin Harms, Amber Sims, and Barry Jurgensen received 

the 2016 Frederick Douglass Human Rights Award from Frederick Douglass Family Initiatives (FDFI).  

The award was presented by Robert J. Benz, Co-Founder and Executive Vice President and Co-

Founder of FDFI and its President and Co-Founder, Kenneth B. Morris, Jr., on November 16th at a 

school assembly. The Walk Forever Free Campaign raised nearly $27,000 for FDFI's human trafficking 

education programs in schools. 

 
 

Charity Work 

Arlington FBLA members will again be ringing bells at Casey’s this holiday season. They will ring at 

Casey's on December 3, 10, and 17 from 8 to 10 a.m. They will also be ringing at the Vet's Club burger 

night on December 7 and 14 from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. All proceeds go to the Washington County 

Salvation Army! 

 

MAPS Testing 

Students completed the MAPS testing for the winter session in reading and math. We will compare 

performance during the winter assessment to the fall assessment as one piece used to determine 

strengths and opportunities for growth. The goal of this assessment is measure progress throughout 

the year. The final MAPS assessment will be administered in the spring.  

 

Community Outreach 

The high school student council will be hosting the Annual Senior Citizen’s Christmas Dinner on 

Wednesday, December 14, from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm. Diners will be entertained by a variety of student 

groups while they enjoy a great meal. 

 

 


